
 

SNGCS/CIRC/25-26/39             Tuesday, 22nd April, 2025 

SUBJECT:  Donation Drive for Eco Club - Mission Life Initiative (Grade VIII & IX) 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S.! 

We are pleased to inform you that our school, as part of the Eco Club’s activities under 

the Mission Life initiative launched by the Ministry of Education, will be organizing 

a Donation Drive on Monday, 28th April 2025. 

This initiative aims to instill values of environmental responsibility and compassion 

among our students while supporting those in need. We kindly request your support in 

encouraging your child to participate by donating gently used clothes and toys. 

Acceptable donation items include: ➢ Clothes such as skirts, T-Shirts, jeans, 

pants, and trousers 

➢ Toys in good condition 

Important Guidelines: ➢ All items should be clean, washed, and 

ironed. 

➢ Please do not send torn or worn-out items. 

Your generous contributions will go a long way in bringing joy and comfort to others 

while reinforcing the importance of sustainability and sharing within our community. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Warm regards 

Mrs Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal 

S.N.G.C.S. 

 


